
 

 

 
11th May 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Following my decision to step down from my position at St Bede’s, the governors 
have undertaken the appointment of the new headteacher for the school. 
 
I am very pleased to be able to inform you that Mr Daniel Milton, the school’s 
current Head of School, was appointed to the post, with effect from September 1st 
2021.  Mr Milton is a highly experienced and talented school leader who, of course 
knows the school and its community very well.  I want to congratulate Mr Milton on 
his appointment and I am confident that the school will continue to be successful, 
and deliver a first class Catholic education for our pupils under his leadership. 
 
I will be working very closely with Mr Milton for the remainder of this term to ensure 
there is a smooth handover of responsibilities but I have no doubt that he will enjoy 
the same exceptional support from parents that I have been able to rely on during 
my time at St Bede’s. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
D Callaghan 
Headteacher 


